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   On 3rd October, 2019, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of 

Classroom Building for Arnon Atomea Primary School’ was held at North Malaita District 

in Malaita Province. The ceremony was attended by head teacher, teachers, students and the 

representatives. 

  The Government of Japan supported the community through grant assistance amounting to 

US$90,897(SBD$695,362) to construct a new permanent classroom building (single story with 

4 classrooms and library). 

  Head teacher said in his remarks that he appreciated Japan’s heartfelt support and 

promised to maintain the new building well so that many children surrounding the areas will 

be able to benefit. 

  Their school enrollment has been rapidly increasing because the number of current births 

at the school catchment area is about 30 every month. Therefore, they will be able to accept 

more students by this project. 
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